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Iglu Church Avenue Project 

Notice of works to neighbours. 

30 September 2024 

 

 

Dear neighbour, 

 

Re: 13a Church Avenue, Mascot – Removal of concrete slab  

 

Further to our letter on 4 September 2024, we would like to inform you of upcoming concrete slab removal works that 
will be taking place at 13a Church Avenue, Mascot.  
 
The works are scheduled to commence on Tuesday 8th October 2024 and will continue through to Friday 18th 
October 2024. The works will be carried out between the hours of 7:00 AM and 5:00 PM, Monday to Friday. 
 
We understand that such activities can cause some inconvenience, and we sincerely apologise for any disruption this 
may cause. Please be assured that we will do our utmost to minimise noise and disturbance during this period. 
 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the team at office@iglu.com.au.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Iglu Project Team 

 

 

 

 


